
Communications Committee Report-2/1/2023 
 

The Communications Committee met on 1/24/2023. As a committee we discussed ways to 
support the efforts of Mr. Cantor, the Executive Director of Communications and Community 
Engagement and the District. The district is currently in the infancy stage of the website 
redesign and rebranding, they are currently deciding on a vendor so they can solidify the details 
of the proposal. The communications committee may support these efforts through reviewing 
and providing input on designs and any other requests from Mr. Cantor and Dr. Ponds. The 
committee engaged in a robust discussion about opportunities for communications capacity in 
the district.   


